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Communications 

Iqaluit Home and Community Care office moving  
 

Start Date: March 7, 2017 
End Date: March 31, 2017 
Iqaluit, NU                     45 sec 

 

The Iqaluit Home and Community Care office will move to the first floor of the East Wing 

(clinic side) of the Qikiqtani General Hospital (QGH), starting Monday, March 20, 2017.   

Home and Community Care clients who receive home care will continue to be seen in 

their homes. Clients who receive care at building 155 in Iqaluit will now be seen at the 

East Wing of QGH. There will be a home and community care representative to register 

clients at the main reception of the East Wing. 

 

To reach Home and Community Care at the QGH, please call 867-975-8600 and enter 

the correct extension when prompted: 

 Manager’s office ext. 5435 

 Home Care main line ext. 5432 
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